
         Airport Commission 

         February 8, 2017 

         9:00 a.m. 

 

     The Atlantic Airport Commission met in regular session with Chairman Welter 

presiding.  Smith acted as Secretary.  Members present were:  Trewet.  Absent:  Harlan 

and Henningsen. Also present was City Council Member Hartkopf.  

      

     Trewet moved, Smith seconded, to approve the agenda as posted and the minutes of 

the January 11, 2017 meeting as presented.  Passed. 

 

     Trewet moved, Smith seconded, to approve the bills totaling $5,561.60.  Passed. 

      

     Tim Teig of Snyder & Associates introduced Barbara Johnston of S & A Airport 

Engineers to the Commission.  He also stated that the Apron Expansion and 

Reconstruction Project will be completed in phases to allow for use of fuel pumps.  The 

phases will be completed in stages of seven days each for stages one and two.    

     Teig explained the need for a change order for additional services. 

     The Commission discussed the additional services and fees. 

 

     The next regular meeting will be Wednesday, March 8, 2017 at 9:00 a.m. at the 

Airport. 

     

     Smith moved, Trewet seconded, to adjourn at 9:45 a.m.  Passed. 

 

 

            

      Chairman 

 

Attest:       

          Acting Secretary 


